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  Remains Found Yesterday Confirmed to be Those of Chatham County Man Reported 

Missing Last Week 

 

Chatham County, GA (February 12, 2021) – Remains found in a wooded area yesterday have 

been confirmed to be those of 72-year-old Norman Lack, who was reported missing from 

Chatham County last week. 

 

Late yesterday afternoon, Chatham County Police officers were called to a wooded area off of 

McWhorter Drive where the body of a deceased adult had been found. An autopsy was 

conducted today, and the remains positively identified as those of Norman Lack. No foul play is 

suspected in his death. 

 

Lack was reported missing last week after last being seen by family members on February 2, 

2021. 
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